
 

 

May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted that you have accepted a place at Our Lady & St. Edward’s Catholic 
Primary School, and look forward to working together to enable your child to reach their full 
potential. 
Your child will be admitted full time to Foundation 2 in September 2019.  You are invited to 
attend our new parents meeting on Tuesday 21st May 2019 at 9:10 am or 2:30 pm. 
This is a meeting for parents/carers- we request that you do not bring your child to the 

meeting. 

At the meeting you will receive information regarding the Foundation 2 classes and meet 
your child’s new teacher. You will also be given your child’s starting date. 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs E. McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 

 
Foundation 2 Meeting for Children Starting in September 2019 

 
I *will/will not be attending the meeting on Tuesday 21st May 2019 at 9:10am        (  ) 
                            2:30pm        (  )  
 
 
Name of child 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer        
Date ………………………… 


